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To: Queensland Parliamentary Committee Members

Dear Committee members,

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission on the Vegetation
 Management and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2018.

I am very concerned about the amount of forest being destroyed on a
 continuing basis in Australia and welcome the opportunity to comment on the
 situation in Queensland. 

Whilst there are improvements in this law I would ask that in particular they
 be structured to bring down the overall rate of deforestation and protect the
 habit of native animals and to safeguard the Great Barrier Reef catchments. 

Regards,

– Pam Lewington
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